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Subject: 100 Arrow
From: Bogdan Mytnik <kyudo.tametomo@gmail.com>
Date: 2023-04-11 22:01

Dear Kyudo Friends,

| am pleased to inform you that in 2023 Kyudo Club “Tametomo” from Lesznowola under the
patronage of the Polish Kyudo Association and with your help will hold the 100 arrows taikai. There will be
an 8m edition of the tournament.
We have chosen the following term — 2 September 2023. The competition will be held in the Center for
Education and Sports, Mysiadto, ul. Kwiatowa 28, Poland.

The duration of the competition will be one day.
We start at 9:00 and end when the last participant shoots her/his last hundredth arrow.
Due to the size of the tournament’s venue, the maximum number of attending shooters will be 27.

The starting list will be built in the order in which participants register. If you are interested, please enter
your data in the sheet available at the link below 100 Arrow REGISTRATION

Registration for the starting list closes on August 25, 2023.

People who do not find a free place on the starting list, please send me an application for being placed on
the "reserve list". These people will have the opportunity to participate in the competition if one of the
previously registered participants resigns.

The participation fee will be 25.00 €. The fee includes 1 hot meal, drinks and snacks during the day,
accommodation is covered by participants on their own.

The participation fee please transfer to the following account by 25 August

The account data:

Accountholder: KLUB KYUDO TAMETOMO

IBAN: PL33 2030 0045 1110 0000 0417 2160

BIC: GOPZPLPW

Name of bank: BGZ BNP PARIBAS S.A. Warszawa
Oddziat w Piasecznie ul Putawska 45b

Reference: 100 Arrow + participant name

After the registration, you will be sent a detailed program, which won’t be much different from:
e Saturday, 3 September:

9:00 Rei

9:10 draw of the starting numbers

9:35 individual competition 100 arrows per shooter

Around 19:00 - closing of the competition, results
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I hope you will welcome this initiative as a possibility to meet and compete with friends.
In case of any questions please do not hesitate to mail or call me
Bogdan Mytnik

e-mail:bmytnik@gmail.com
phone: +48 888 502 030




